
From: Brian Kappen <bkappen@enviroforensics.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 11:20 AM 
To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Rob Hoverman 
Subject: Re: Jagemann Plating Co Inc (BRRTS# 02-36-555544) 

Infiltration/Injection  Temporary Exemption Approval 
Attachments: 20220613_64_inject_infiltrate_appr.pdf 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Good Morning, 
 
Per the injection approval for the Jagemann Plating site, this email is notification that pilot test 
implementation will begin on Monday, July 18.  Please call or reply with any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Kappen, Senior Geologist/ Project Manager  
EnviroForensics® | N16W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G, Waukesha, WI 53188 
Direct 414.326.4412 | Mobile 262.745.5054 | enviroforensics.com 
 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "McKnight, Kevin - DNR" <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov>  

Date: 6/13/22 9:12 AM (GMT-06:00)  

To: mjagemann@jagemannplating.com  

Cc: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com>, "Beggs, Tauren R - DNR" 

<Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>, "Phelps, William L - DNR" 

<William.Phelps@wisconsin.gov>, "Austin, Brian P - DNR" <Brian.Austin@wisconsin.gov>, 

"Haas, David J - DNR" <David.Haas@wisconsin.gov>  

Subject: Jagemann Plating Co Inc (BRRTS# 02-36-555544) Infiltration/Injection Temporary 

Exemption Approval  

 
  Mr. Jagemann, 

 

Attached is the Infiltration/Injection Approval letter for the proposed pilot and full scale remedial 

injection events at this site.  Please contact me with any questions regarding this approval letter. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kevin 

 

We are committed to service excellence. 
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Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 

Kevin D. McKnight 

Hydrogeologist - Remdiation and Redevelopment Program 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Oshkosh Service Center 

625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 

Oshkosh WI 54901 

Phone: 920-808-0170 (This is the number you should use to contact me from this point forward) 

Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov 

 

 dnr.wi.gov 

 

 

 

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments: 

 

20220613_64_inject_infiltrate_appr 

 

 

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain 

types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. 
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